
Dear Rowan Class  

Well done to all of you who have already completed some of 

this term’s homework tasks! I have been hugely impressed by 

your efforts, which really demonstrate how much you are 

enjoying our Egyptians topic! 

I am setting you a specific homework task this week: 

 

I would like you to create either:  

 the cover of a book that you have recently enjoyed 

or 

 

 a book review of a book you have read recently. You 

might want to use the attached frame sheet, or design 

your own. 

 

I will be putting your finished work on display, either in our 

class library or in our reading display by the front door of 

school, so I am looking for really well- presented work. 

 

Please bring your finished work to school by Wednesday.  

I look forward to seeing what you have done!! 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Mrs Cook 

 

 
 


